
 

 

 

 

St. Louis County Bar Association 

2019 Annual Golf Tournament 
Friday, October 4, 2019 at Forest Park Golf Course 

 

Co-Chairs Mark Gaertner, Matt Reh, Jamie Boock and Matt Radefeld 
 

August 19, 2019 

RE: St. Louis County Bar Association Annual Golf Tournament on Friday, October 4, 2019 

Dear Friends and Supporters: 

It is hard to believe summer is almost over and the St. Louis County Bar Association’s Golf 

Tournament is just around the corner. This year the Annual Golf Tournament will again be held at 

the beautiful Norman K. Probstein Golf Course in Forest Park. Attached are your Registration and 

Sponsor forms which we ask you to complete and return as soon as possible. This year, we 

welcome players and non-players alike to join us for lunch. If you can’t stay for the entire 

afternoon, we hope you will come eat and socialize with your fellow lawyers and judges before 

golf begins. 

First, please review our Sponsor form and consider being a sponsor and return your sponsorship 

donation as soon as possible. To have the St. Louis County Bar Association continue the tradition 

of providing the Annual Golf Tournament and other great events for its members, friends and 

supporters, we need your involvement and support. Your generosity and participation are greatly 

appreciated. 

Secondly, please get your foursome together and return your registration form as soon as possible. 

As you can see from the Registration form, this year’s paid early registration, received by 

September 16th, 2019, gives you a chance at a drawing to receive a certificate for a round of golf 

for two and carts at the Norman K. Probstein Golf Course. 

This year’s tournament again will have the great attendance prizes, goody bags, photo 

opportunities, and of course, fun and fellowship and the added feature of lunch for non-players. 

You owe it to yourself to take time out of your busy schedule and enjoy the Golf Tournament. 

If you have any questions about the Golf Tournament, please contact our executive director, Lael 

Richter Simon at (314) 282-0050 or stlcountybar@gmail.com. 

Again, we thank you for your support and hope to see you at the Golf Tournament on October 4th. 

 

Mark Gaertner, Matt Reh, Jamie Boock and Matt Radefeld 
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